
PUBLIC NOTICE

THE GEARHART CITY COUNCIL WILL HOLD AN ONLINE PUBLIC HEARING VIA

VIDEO/TELEPHONIC FORMAT ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 7, 2021 AT 6:30 P.M. THE PURPOSE OF

THE HEARING IS TO DISCUSS THE 2021 CITY OF GEARHART EMPLOYEE HANDBOOK.

THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWS THE HEARING. THE

ACCESS INFORMATION IS THE SAME FOR BOTH AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE CITY WEBSITE

AT: https://www.cityofgearhart.com/calendar
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